NELA 2000 Essay Prize
winner announced

NELA is pleased to announce the winner of the 2001 NELA Essay Prize is
Ms Jennifer Vella who submitted a paper entitled “The persistence of terra nullius in
environmental management: a contribution to reconciliation”.

Ms Vella wrote the paper as part of the assessment for environmental law autumn
session 2002 while a student at the University of Woollongong.

Her essay will be published in the first edition of NELR in 2002.

The 2001 competition (renamed the Gerry Bates Essay Prize) closed on 19 November
2001. The winning essay will be announced in early 2002.

Students interested in the 2002 competition are advised that essays will be due in
November 2001. See the next edition of NELR for more details.
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